
 
 

2023 Ronstan Cock of the Bay Race 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1– Amendment to the Ronstan Cock of the Bay 
Notice of Race. 
 

 
The following amendments have been made to the Notice of Race 
 
Item 1.1: Race start time: changed from AEST to AEDT. 
 
Item 3.8: ORC Handicap details: Included ORC AP Handicap to be used for scoring. 
 
Item 5.4: Crew Changes: Section has been altered to provide details on late crew changes. 
 
Item 6.3: Race entry. 4th row of table added to include non-member fee on or before 16th December 
2023 

 
Item 8.2: Mementos: changed to include second/third placegetters, corrected Line Honours 
reference from 3.4 to 3.5. 
 
Item 14.1: Removed Petersville Regatta reference. 

 
 

 
ORCV Sail Captain 
Paul Roberts 
29 November 2023 
 
For further information or clarification, please contact the ORCV office on 0493102744 or  
orcv@orcv.org.au 
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